
                                                                    201 South Main, Suite 2300 
                        Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

March 17, 2010 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard  

Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Docket No. 10-035-T03 
 
On February 23, 2010, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed Tariff Advice No. 10-03 
requesting to increase the annual cap on self direction credits available through the Self Direction 
Credit program. Attachment A of that filing contained an erroneous reference to “residential 
insulation measures” in the Results section of the document which should have read “the self 
direction program.” Rocky Mountain Power provides herein Attachment A with the erroneous 
reference corrected. The Company has reviewed the cost effectiveness results in the original 
Attachment A and has determined that the analysis contained therein is accurate.    
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor, manager of Utah regulatory affairs, at (801) 
220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 


